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Dear Valued Patients:

I hope this letter finds you happy and healthy!

I am writing to inform you that beginning April 12, 2024, I will no longer be serving as your
primary care physician for adult medical services at the Millvale at Hopple Health Center
(MVHC). For family reasons, I will be transitioning out of this role to another location.

It is very important to me, as well as MVHC, that you maintain continuous health care despite
this change. You have the right to choose your healthcare provider and the City of Cincinnati
Primary Care (CCPC) remains committed to supporting that choice. The CCPC will continue to
provide primary care coverage and prescription refills at MVHC after my departure and you may
call the Millvale at Hopple Health Center at 513-357-7320 to schedule your next appointment.

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as your primary care doctor over the last three years.
Thank you for entrusting me with your health care needs. I will miss all of you and wish you
good health in the future!

Sincerely,

Meron Hirpa Kassa, MD



